
GHOSTS AND GOBLINS… 
Join us Halloween Night in the Glens, 6-8:30 pm

Continuing a long-standing tradition, the Glens is happy to welcome 
trick-or-treaters Halloween night.

TRICK-OR-TREATING: The upper loop will be closed beginning at 6pm.  Please 
understand that neighbors are still getting home from work and school and 
ask that treaters hold off until 6pm to start their door-to-door adventures. 

CANDY DONATIONS: As in years past, families are asked to contribute candy
to supplement neighborhood supplies -- it is hugely appreciated by many of 
the neighbors who don't have children and can be overwhelmed with 
hundreds of masked and costumed visitors. Please drop off candy 
contributions as early as possible to allow time for distribution.

Candy donations can be dropped off at three locations this year:
• Kehrberg home, 134 Glenwood Avenue (4th house on the right 

once you enter the Glens). Look for a green box by the side door. 
• WES School Office (box next to parent shelves)
• Woodside Village Hub (container next to café or church office)

BEVERAGES  & SNACKS: We are not doing dinner this year but there will be 
beverages and snacks at multiple destinations. Potluck contributions are also 
welcome and encouraged. We will have a table out at 115 Highland Tr if you 
want to contribute.

Thank you!
The Glens Neighbors


